
 

The beech hedge 
this week, after 
work by WoTHabs 
(April 2018)  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The hedge after 
height reduction 
(February 2018) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The ‘beech hedge 
that got away’, 
shown before work 
started (January 
2018) 
 


